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EDC 1-5:   
 
Are there any federal law implications that should be considered concerning sharing costs 
of EPS upgrades with interconnecting customers over an extended period of time and in 
particular after the EPS upgrade has been constructed?  
 
 
Response:   
 
The Company has not identified a specific federal law implication or conflict at this time. 
However, the Company agrees with the observation that there may be federal law 
implications for cost sharing arising out of the utilization of electric power system upgrades 
by DG interconnection customers to engage in wholesale transactions.   
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